
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Via email  
Mr J Leckey  
Coroners Service for Northern 
Ireland  
Mays Chambers  
73 May Street  
Belfast  
BT1 3JL  
 

12-22 Linenhall Street 
Belfast 
BT2 8BS 
 
Tel:  028 95363403 
Website: www.publichealth.hscni.net  

16 April 2015 
 
Dear Mr Leckey, 
 
Proposed Communication pathway between Coroners’ Office and 
PHA/HSCB 
 
Following my letter to you dated 2nd September 2014 regarding the above, and 
your response of 8th October 2014, a further meeting was held between 
Coroners’ Office staff and PHA staff to explore the issues.  Subsequently, an 
amended paper detailing the proposed communication pathways between the 
Coroners’ Office and PHA / HSCB was agreed with Dr Andrews and staff at the 
Coroners’ Office (attached).   
 
I should be grateful if you would formally confirm that the proposals in the 
attached paper are satisfactory from your perspective. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
DR CAROLYN HARPER 
Medical Director/Director of Public Health 
 
CC: Kathryn Booth 

Margaret O’Brien 
Sloan Harper  
Anne Kane 
QSE Team  
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